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New Fellows 
Fellowship is an honor achieved by those recognized by their peers for personal integrity, superior 
competence in internal medicine, professional accomplishment, and demonstrated scholarship. 
 
The Chapter recognizes and congratulates the following physicians who were elected to Fellowship in 
the College in the past six months: 
 
Suzanne D. Daniell, MD, FACP 
Jennifer A. Feighner, MD, FACP 
Meghan E. Johnston, MD, FACP 
John W. Mahan, MD, FACP 
Anne M. Murphy, MD, FACP 
Emma Sargsyan, MD, FACP 
 

New Members 
We are proud to welcome the following members who have joined the Chapter during the past 6 
months: 
 
Rudo Ambayi, MBChB 
Fernando Caceres, MD 
Rodolfo Choussal Gonzalez, MD 
Camilla Juhl Petersen, MD 


